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Kentucky Lions Eye Foundation

KidSight Program

Dear Day Care Director

Please allow us to offer to your facility a free visions screening for the children. This program is carried out through the volunteer efforts of the Kentucky Lions in cooperation with the Kentucky Lions Eye Foundation. Thus far, we have screened a number of children in Kentucky, but we have many more to reach. It is with the assistance of people like you that we will be able to help the thousands more who need to be screened for a variety of vision problems, some of which can lead to serious impairments.

Among the material we are sending you, please make sure that we have included the following forms:

1. The Consent form

2. A reminder poster about the upcoming screening

To insure a successful screening, we ask that you take the following steps:

A. Please copy the Consent form and give them to the parents as soon as possible. 

B. Be sure to read over the form so that you will be able to answer parents’ questions concerning the screening.  Feel free to call us if you need assistance.

C. Place posters in prominent areas to remind parents of the upcoming screening and the need to return the consent forms as soon as possible.

D. Locate a space that would be an appropriate area in which to screen the children.  On the day of the screening this space needs to be dimly lit and contain two chairs placed approximately three feet apart as well as a table for paperwork.  One teacher will need to remain with the child being screened. Older children may come to the screening area in groups of 4 or 5 at a time. 
Thank you again for your help in giving this invaluable service to the children in your area! We are pleased that you have decided to participate in the free vision screening. Please call us with any questions or comments.                                     

Sincerely,
KidSight Program Volunteer
301 E. Muhammad Ali Blvd

Louisville, Kentucky 40202-1594
(502) 583-0564 or (800) 232-5308 * FAX (502) 852-6596

www.kylionseye.org
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